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APRIL 3, 2024 PROPOSED TAX NOTICE PUBLIC HEARING 

The Stanton School District Board of Directors met at 5:30 PM on Wednesday, April 3, 2024, at the 

High School Library for a Special Board meeting.  President John McDonald called the meeting to order with 

Directors John McDonald, Cameron Lewellen, and Zach Ward present. Directors Amy Tibben and Travis 

Taylor were absent.  Additional attendees present were Superintendent David Gute, Principal Katie Elwood, 

and School Business Official Stephanie Burke. 

 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

Motion by Lewellen to approve the agenda, second by Ward.  All in favor.  Motion passed.   

 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPOSED PROPERTY TAX LEVY FOR  

FISCAL YEAR JULY 1, 2024 – JUNE 30, 2025 

 President John McDonald opened the public hearing.  There were no written or oral comments.  

Superintendent Gute presented the notice with a proposed property tax rate of 12.29117 for Fiscal Year 2025.  

At 5:35 p.m., McDonald closed the public hearing and adjourned the meeting. 

 

 

APRIL 3, 2024 SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

Immediately following the Proposed Tax Notice Public Hearing, the Stanton School District Board of 

Directors met at 5:35 PM on Wednesday, April 3, 2024, at the High School Library for a Special Board 

meeting.  President John McDonald called the meeting to order with Directors John McDonald, Cameron 

Lewellen, and Zach Ward present. Directors Amy Tibben and Travis Taylor were absent.  Additional attendees 

present were Superintendent David Gute, Principal Katie Elwood, and School Business Official Stephanie 

Burke. 

 

PUBLIC PRESENTERS  

There were none.   

 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

Motion by Ward to approve the agenda, second by Lewellen.  All in favor.  Motion passed.   

 

PERSONNEL 

 Motion by Lewellen, second by Ward to approve the resignation of Olivia Swagel, Paraprofessional 

effective April 2, 2024, and the hiring of Mat Beu, Assistant Principal/Teacher for 2024-2025 School Year.  All 

in favor.  Motion passed.  

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 Superintendent Gute distributed a contract amendment with KPE Architecture for construction 

administration in the amount of $7,900 and bidding in the amount of $2,500. 

 Motion by Lewellen, second by Ward to approve amended contract.  All in favor.  Motion passed. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

President McDonald adjourned the meeting at 5:45 p.m. The next regular meeting for the Board is 

scheduled for April 10, 2024, at 5:30 PM in the High School Library.   

 

                     ___________________  

John McDonald, President Stephanie Burke, School Business Official & Board Secretary 


